
MILTON ACADEMY 

June 25, 2019 

Mr. Michael D. Dennehy 

Town Administrator 

Town of Milton 

525 Canton Avenue 

Milton, MA 02186 

Dear Mike, 

I am writing to follow up on my last letter, dated February 1, 2019, attached here. 

170 Centre Street 
Milton, Massachusetts 02186 
Tel: 617-898-1798 
Fax: 617-898-1703 
www.milton.edu 

As previously communicated to the Town of Milton Assessor's Office in May 2019, Milton Academy 

received official tax abatement notices dated April 24, 2019 for fourteen properties that Milton 

Academy had purposefully and historically left on the tax rolls, confirming that those properties are fully 

exempt due to our not-for-profit status and their corresponding usage. In light of the above, Milton 

Academy received a check from the Town of Milton refunding our 2018-19 taxes, in the amount of 

$120,013. As promised, Milton Academy has enclosed a check donating that amount back to the town 

plus an additional $5,000, for a total of $125,000, in support of the town's 2018-19 operating budget. 

This is in addition to the $15,000 donated to the Town of Milton Police and Fire Departments ($7,500 

each) earlier this month. 

For the 2019-20 fiscal year, which starts on July 1, 2019, Milton Academy's Board ofTrustees has 

authorized a donation to the Town of Milton in the amount of $125,000. We expect to send that check 

in September 2019. 

Please feel free to reach out to me at heidi_vanderbilt-brown@milton.edu or (617) 898-2293 if you have 

any questions about Milton Academy or its contributions to the Town of Milton. 

Sincerely, 

Heidi Vanderbilt-Brown 

Chief Financial and Operating Officer 

Milton Academy 

Cc: 

Todd Bland, Head of School, Milton Academy 

Milton Academy Board of Trustees 

Town of Milton Selectmen 


